To be Published on March 25, 2014, Salt Lake Tribune and Deseret News
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  

Notice is hereby given that Draper City will hold a public hearing before the City Council on April 15st, 2014, to receive public comment regarding Resolution 14-26 of the Draper City Council Declaring the Property at Approximately 15000 South SunCrest Drive also known as the “Civic Uses Parcel” as Surplus Property and Authorizing the Exchange of the same.     


The hearing will be held at Draper City Hall, 1020 East Pioneer Road, on April 15th, 2014, at 7:00 p.m.  Inquiries may contact Troy Wolverton at the Draper City offices, 576-6565.

Attest:  Rachelle Conner
 City Recorder






PLEASE BILL TO:

DRAPER CITY

1020 S. PIONEER RD.
DRAPER, UTAH 84020

576-6500

